

From: IN%"ccrees@cc.uq.oz.au" "Graham Rees" 29-JAN-1993 09:15:21.54
To: IN%"cccoulter@uqvax.cc.uq.oz.au"
CC:
Subj: Questnet '93 conference

>Delivery-Date:

>Date: Thu, 28 Jan 93 14:19:01 +1000

>To: aarnet-contact@bu.oz.au, aarnet-contact@gu.edu.au,
>aarnet-contact@jcu.edu.au, aarnet-contact@qut.edu.au,
>aarnet-contact@ucq.edu.au, aarnet-contact@zeus.usq.edu.au,
>aarnet-contact@uq.oz.au, aarnet-contact@aims.gov.au,
>aarnet-contact@concept.com.au, david@gbrmpa.gov.au,
>lint@qdpai.comp.qdpai.oz.au, aarnet-contact@sri.org.au

>From: m.connell@ucq.edu.au

>X-Sender: connellm@pinjel.ucq.edu.au

>Subject: Questnet '93 conference

>Cc: i.jenkins@ucq.edu.au

>
>(I know that after Christmas everyone is exceptionally busy [we've
>just ordered 3 Fibre Hubs, 16 10BaseT Hubs, Link Node, ISDN link etc....]
>but could you please give some consideration to the following email as I
>>would like to give some outline at the QuestNet Management Committee
>meeting in mid Feb. at UCQ..[in other words....]. All enquiries about the
>Workshop have so far come from interstate.)

>To: Network Site Managers,

>I have the task of being the Chairman of the Questnet '93 Conference which
>is to be held at UCQ in July this year.

>Initial publicity brochures were available at the AARNet conference in
>Brisbane last year. Brochures for the conference will be mailed out this
>month to all Universitites. The conference theme is to be Network
>Security and will include ALL aspects of security; Cabling, Network
>Devices (Routers Hubs etc.), Network Data (Packet Monitors, Encription
>etc.), Networked Workstations.

>This conference will take the form of a Technical Workshop and not a User's
>Conference. To that end I am interested in and in need of some feedback as
>to some of the specific's that ypu the Network Site manager's would like to
>see at the conference.

> How many and on what subjects would you like to see of the following:-

> BOF / Panel lead discussions. With a possible 10-15 minute
>introduction to the subject by one of the panelists.

> Technical Papers

> Informal Round table discussions with a Chairperson acting as a
>referee for the discussion. It would be possible to have 4-5 of these on at
>once. (Initial interest for this being one for HP-UX and one for SUN's)

>Each session will be of 40 minutes duration will generally 30 presentation
>and 10 minutes for questions with a 5 minute break between sessions.

>I am also seeking people who are prepared to be involved as panelists and
>their field of expertise and also for Technical Paper presenters.

>I will be having discussions with DBIRD in a few weeks time as to their
>involvement with Questnet '93. They are willing to offer some sponsorship
>monies but need to know where the money should be directed. At Questnet '91
>DBIRD paid travel & accomodation expenses for a number of staff from each
>Uni to attend. This could be done again or the money could be used to pay
>for a Keynote conference speaker. Any other ideas I would like to hear.

>I would like to get replies to these questions ASAP as we need to get on
>with planing.

File Questnet.

